
 
 
STEAM Gifted Academy Commitment Letter 
 

 
 
 
Congratulations! Your child has been accepted into the STEAM Gifted Academy at Landry starting August 
17, 2020. 
 
By signing this letter I am making the following commitments: 
 

1. My child will attend the STEAM Gifted Academy at Landry on the first day of school, August 17, 
2020. 

2. I will complete online enrollment by April 28, 2020 at www.enrollcfb.com     
a. When you complete the online forms, select the school that appears for you; the clerk will 

transfer your child’s file to Landry. 
b. If my child is new to CFBISD, I will finalize the new CFBISD student registration and follow 

the process provided by the school.  
3. I understand that if I live outside of the Landry Elementary attendance zone bus routes, bus 

transportation will not be offered for the STEAM Gifted Academy at Landry. 
4. I agree that my GT child will attend and will be served through the STEAM Gifted Academy at 

Landry for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
Parents who do not enroll by the deadline or whose child does not attend Landry Elementary on August 17, 
2020 may lose their seat.  If your child is absent on the first day of school, their spot will be opened to the 
next student on the grade level waitlist.  
 
We will need your e-signature of this acceptance letter and enrollment intention by April 17, 2020 in order to 
continue to secure your child’s seat in the program. If signature of this commitment letter is not received by 
April 17, 2020, your child’s seat will be released to the next student on the grade level waitlist.   
 
 
If you have questions, please email  
 

MaryAnn Condie 
AAS Specialist 
condiem@cfbisd.edu 
972.968.4376 

Dr. Kathryn Schaeffer 
Executive Director 
schaefferk@cfbisd.edu 
972.968.4368 
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